
CORAL SPRINGS ORCHID SOCIETY

President - Ken Weust

1st Vice President - Debbie Malloy

2nd Vice President - Jim Rogan

Corresponding Secretary - Larry Autrey

Recording Secretary - Sue Weust

Treasurer - Rosemarie Zamoscianyk

Trustee - Lou Bologno

Trustee - Mary Ierubino

Trustee - Cheryl Magro

Trustee - Bob Malloy

Trustee - Jennifer Rogan

Judge - Chris Binder

Judge - Jim Rogan

Judge - John Budree

Newsletter Editor - Debbie Malloy

Events - Debbie Malloy

Website Designer - Kit DeRoche

Website Advisor - Debbie Malloy

AUGUST 2019 Volume 20

Board of Directors

August Speaker - Jose Exposito, Soroa Orchids

Upcoming Events
September 16, 2019 -Tomas Bajza-The Giant World of Miniature Orchids
October 22, 2019 - CSOS Yearly Vendor Auction
November 18, 2019  - to be announced
December 16, 2019  - Holiday Party (no meeting) - location to be announced

I am sure most of you at sometime have 
had the pleasure of meeting and / or 
visiting Jose who founded Soroa Orchids
 in 1985. For those of you who went on 
our Bus Vendor Ramble in April enjoyed 
not only shopping at Soroa Orchids but 
also having Jose serve us a delicious Cuban lunch! Jose is well
known for his numerous awards obtained with his Phalaenopsis
breeding program. Jose is a Senior judge of the American
Orchid Society, as well as a world lecturer who has given
presentations at both the World Orchid Conferences in Brazil
and in Malaysia.He is the current president of The Redland
Orchid Growers Association, a past board member of SFOS,
past president of EEOS and The Coalition for Orchid species.
He is the Orchid Curator at The Bonnet House in Ft.
Lauderdale. Born in Cuba, his love and passion for plants and
orchids has blossomed to over 30 years of growing, developing,
and becoming one of the world's leaders in the orchid industry
today.
 
Jose will have orchids available for sale the evening of our
meeting. You wont want to miss his presentation!



The ramblers had a fabulous time visiting with
May amongst her tropical paradise! She was
such a gracious hostess keeping us hydrated
with a variety of iced teas in addition to delicious
food. Many of or members also contributed to
the refreshments & raffles.  It was our largest
attendance despite the heat. We are all true
orchid addicts.  May has many exotic plants &
trees as well as orchids so it is quite the
paradise!  Thank you May for a wonderful time.
Oh yes we celebrated May's birthday that day as
well. Happy Birthday!

OUR  CSOS MEMBERS ONLY JULY RAMBLE
was held at the home of May Muench
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WE HAD SO MUCH FUN THE LAST 2 YEARS - WE WANT TO DO IT AGAIN!!!!

THE 73rd MIAMI INTERNATIONAL ORCHID SHOW BUS RAMBLE!
SUNDAY, OCTOBER 6TH, 2019

BUS leaves (our meeting location) 10:00am ARRIVING BACK around 4:30pm 
$25 RESERVES YOUR SEAT ON THE BUS 

EVERYONE ON THE BUS WILL RECEIVE “FREE” ADMISSION ($12 value) TO THE SHOW!
NOTE: THE SHOW  IS INSIDE - AC & NO WEATHER WORRIES

BRING YOUR OWN LUNCH/EAT IN AN AC PRIVATE ROOM JUST FOR US 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------

LIMITED SEATS!  RESERVE NOW! 
FIRST COME - FIRST SERVED – GUESTS WELCOME - NO REFUNDS!

SNACKS & WATER AVAILABLE ON BUS & YOU ARE WELCOME TO BRING YOUR OWN
FREE RAFFLES ON THE BUS COMING BACK!

 
MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  CORAL SPRINGS ORCHID SOCIETY 

(if you pay at the meeting Monday night see Debbie or Ken)
 
 
 
 
 

Email or call with any questions Debbie Malloy 954-648-3664 cell/text or 
Ken Weust  954-803-0314 cell/text

You can also pay on our website with paypal or credit card 
www.coralspringsorchidsociety.org

Or mail your check to 
CSOS, PO Box 770065, Coral Springs, FL 33071



CSOS would like to welcome our new
members Blanca Ramos & David & Shelly
Wolf. Lets give them a warm welcome!

 Nancy Celleti & Mary Ierubino are doing a great job
with refreshments.  However to make it more enjoyable
we encourage members to bring any items such as
cookies/brownies/soda/chips/dip or any baked goods.
This is a great way to earn a free raffle ticket too! Steve
is still our coffee man!  (Dont forget to sign the sheet
at the refreshment table when you drop off your
donation!)  

Refreshment Table

Get Well wishes go out to Chris Binder. We hope you
are feeling better soon!

Sunshine Chairperson
please let Debbie Malloy know of anyone who is
ill or in the hospital so she can get a card right
out to them.  yorkierambo@bellsouth.net or
954-648-3664 cell/text

DID YOU KNOW??
YOU CAN EARN A FREE RAFFLE TICKET BY:
1) wearing your name badge at each meeting
2) donating a refreshment item
3) bringing a friend

STOP BY THE INFORMATION TABLE!

Be sure to stop by & visit our information
table. Bob Malloy will be able to answer any
questions you might have! Check out all the
latest flyers on events, upcoming speaker,
member rambles & upcoming club
activities! 

SIGN IN PLEASE!

BE SURE TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE!
Be sure to stop by our website & check it out! We think you will find it very informative. Be sure to check
out the growing tip tab & be sure to click on each of the flowers. Love the butterflies??? click on them!
Check our ramble videos - orchid videos - calendar of events & more! Don't forget the sponsor page! If
you click on the business card, it takes you to that business's website. Its a great way to advertise your
business for only $25 for the year!
www.coralspringsorchidsociety.org / check us out on Facebook & Youtube too!

AWWE ARE TEXTKKKKKK

We now have a member/guest "sign in" table located
straight ahead as you walk in! Guests will be given a
name tag to wear so everyone can welcome them. New
Members/Renewals will be at the table to the right just
as you walk in the door. RoseMarie will be ready to
assist you.

It is with heavy heart that CSOS 
has lost 2 of our very dear members
recently.
 
Our hearts go out to Bernie Dusch
with the loss of his loved one Lydia
Davis. Lydia was an active CSOS &
FLOS member. She will be deeply
missed by all.
 
Our condolences to Claire Barker
with the passing of her beloved
husband Earl. Both were quite active
in several societies for many years.
 
They both will be sadly missed..



SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS & SPONSORS!
Your sponsorship will make it possible for us to expand our programming with more orchid related speakers
as well as organize additional educational activities for the Society & the orchid community at large. Your
advertisement will appear on our website through the newsletter, which is also distributed monthly to our
members. NEW! There is also a special section on our website where your business card will be
displayed with the ability when one clicks on the business card it will direct you to your company's
website! You are also welcome to provide business cards or promotional material for display on our
information table set up at each meeting!
 
If you would you like to advertise your business or services to our members and community for $25
per year per business card, please contact RoseMarie, realtorz@bellsouthnet. or Debbie,
yorkierambo@bellsouth.net

REMEMBER YOU ARE ALWAYS INVITED...
Society members are always invited to sit in on the West Palm Beach Judging Center meeting.  They  hold
monthly judging on the 4th Saturday of the month (3rd Saturday in December) at Flamingo Gardens, 3750 S.
Flamingo Rd., Davie, FL.
                                         Training begins at 12:30 PM
                                        Nominations begin at 2:00 PM
                                          Judging begins at 2:30 PM
The public is invited to observe the judging process. The West Palm Beach Judging Center of the American
Orchid Society encourages everyone to bring orchids in for judging. It's a great way to learn about orchids, and
most monthly meetings also include educational presentations. American Orchid Society & Flamingo Gardens
Members are admitted free; complimentary participation for non-members with paid admission to Flamingo
Gardens.

DONATION BOX FOR HUMANE SOCIETY OF BROWARD COUNTY
Each meeting there will be a donation box by the information table for anyone to drop off any

pet supplies ex: blankets/towels/cat litter/dog & cat food/harness/leashes etc. All donations will
be given to the HSBC in the name of CSOS.  Lets help those who cant help theirselves. 



SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS & SPONSORS!

If you would you like to advertise your business or services to our members and community for
$25 per year per business card, please contact RoseMarie, realtorz@bellsouthnet. or Debbie,
yorkierambo@bellsouth.net



SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS & SPONSORS!
If you would you like to advertise your business or services to our members and community for
$25 per year per business card, please contact RoseMarie, realtorz@bellsouthnet. or Debbie,
yorkierambo@bellsouth.net

73rd Miami International Orchid Show, Orchid Treasures, October 5th & 6th, 2019,
10:00am -5pm, Admission $12.00 (children under 10- free) Watsco Center, University
of Miami, 1245 Dauer Dr. Coral Gables, FL 33146

We want to hear from you! This is "your" society so your suggestions are always
welcome. Let us know if you would like to hear a lecture on a certain orchid, topic
or speaker. If you are interested in hosting a ramble at your home. We are always
looking for volunteers! Contact Debbie - yorkierambo@bellsouth.net


